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Unless a reasonable solution is found, this change in IHSS will negatively affect Fresno 
County's ability to maintain critical county health, mental health, and public safety 
programs. We request that you reject the Governor's IHSS proposal in your 
subcommittee until a different and more workable proposal can be re-submitted by his 
Administration. It is imperative that the Legislature work with counties and other 
stakeholders to develop a successor MOE that addresses these concerns and supports 
a fair solution to funding a program that is critical to county residents. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Pacheco, Chairman 
Fresno County Board of Supervisors 

cc: Fresno County Board of Supervisors 
Governor Jerry Brown 
Senator Tom Berryhill 
Senator Anthony Cannella 
Senator Andy Vidak 
Assemblyman Jim Patterson 
Matt Cate, Executive Director, CSAC 
Paul Yoder, Shaw I Yoder I Antwih , Inc. 
Michael Corbett, Corbett and Associates 




